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   NOTIFICACIÓN - NOTIFICATION 

 
  

 
 

REF: MICI-PN-2011-031/ PN-MICI002-2011 
    

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, Executive Secretary. 

ON BEHALF OF: Mary Rose Brusewitz, Panel Chairperson 

CC: Independent Consultation and Investigation Mechanism 

SUBJECT: Deadline extension for the completion of  the compliance review  

PROJECT: (PN-L1032) Panama Canal Expansion Program 

DATE: October 30th , 2014 

 
 
On September 12, 2013, the revised version of the document “Recommendation for a compliance 
review of loan (PN-L1032) Panama Canal Expansion Program” (document MI-26-10) was approved as 
recorded in the minutes of the Board (DEA-13-24). 
 
 
In order to do some further work with certain issues, an extension on the deadline for issuance of 
the Compliance Review Report is required, and it is estimated that the new date of issuance of said 
report will be the second week of March of 2015.   
 
For any queries in relation to this notification please contact the Executive Secretary. 
 
 


